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Prayer Requests 
Please pray for 
Jolee Spotted 
Tail. She is only 
38 years old.  
Doctors have 
told her that she 
has a 35% 
chance of living 
90 more days!  
Jolee is a single 
mother with 
three children.  
She has a genetic 
heart defect.  She’s quite depressed.  She says she knows the 
Lord.  But I have given her the gospel anyway.  Please pray 
for her!

Pray also for Wilma Running Enemy.  She has been suffering 
with cancer.  She is suffering terribly. Wilma knows the 
Lord.  These ladies really need your prayers!

Denver Update 
Due to COVID-19, Denver Indian Center has reduced its 
hours.  I intend to volunteer at DIC as it slowly reopens.  
Denver Indian Health Center is also a good place to 
volunteer and get to know people in the large Native 
community here in the Aurora/Denver area.  In the 
meantime, we are trying to use our creativity to find 
different ways to meet Native American people.  

Support: CMC, P.O. Box 219228, Houston, TX  77218-9228 and include a note stating “Support: Bill/
Cindy Haas”.   

Answered 
Prayer 
Two years ago, this week, 
as I was being released 
from a Fargo. ND hospital,  
I thought my preaching 
days might be over!  You 
can imagine the joy that I 
was experiencing while  
preaching to the multi-
ethnic population of 
Aurora with our church 
folks from New Heights 
Baptist Church.

BILL & CINDY HAAS 

Myself and Jolee Spotted Tail
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All of the things which attract Native people, including the large Denver powwow, one of the 
largest events in North America,  have been cancelled this year and but the powwow will take 
place March 19–21, 2021, at the historic Denver Coliseum.  Our goal is to set up a booth at this 
event and distribute free water bottles, giving out gospel tracts to those who come to get water.  
I’m going to write a tract on “Mní Wičóni.”  This is a phrase from the Lakota language which 
means “water is life!” and it became the rallying cry of a fairly recent movement to protect 
Native water rights.  So, every Native who comes to our booth will recognize the phrase.  Our 
plan will be to tell them of the water of life that Jesus Christ offers to the world!

Support: CMC, P.O. Box 219228, Houston, TX  77218-9228 and include a note stating “Support: Bill/
Cindy Haas”.   

Water is life:  John 4:14
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